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         February 15, 2018 
To:      Butch Willette DCDR 
            Howard Sprow VCDR 
            Barry Rice SO-MT 
 

The PV program within Division 10 is building momentum early in 2018. 3 out of the 4 
Flotilla’s started connecting with their Program Partners. Out of our 4 Flotilla’s, 3 have started 
to distributed their PE training schedules for ABS courses given this year within our Division. 
As always Safe Boating Materials were distributed while performing the PVs along with face 
to face communication with our partners. Out of the reporting Flotillas. Division 10 has 
completed over 150 Program Visits this year.  

 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
Michael Lewis Butt 
SO-PV D10 


